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The push towards in person voting by the current administration is not an attempt to 

fight voter fraud, it is a campaign to restrict the amount of people who can vote as 

much as much as possible to make manipulating the demographics that participate 

easier. 

 

Voting is a right and responsibly of every citizen of this nation. It is the moral 

prerogative (and simply more useful for a real government) to maximize the amount 

of people that actually participate.  


